

Dear Parent/Carer

Primary 1 Induction

I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself and welcome you and your family to Hillview Primary School. We would like to invite your child to visit school, giving them an opportunity to meet their Primary 1 teacher and some of the children who will be in their Primary 1 class from August. These visits will take place on Thursday 6th June in the afternoon from 1.30pm – 2.30pm and Thursday, 13th June from 11.00am – 12.30pm. While the children are meeting their teacher, we welcome parents/ carers to attend an induction presentation, led by myself, Jo McGregor, Acting Head Teacher with pastoral responsibility for Primary 1 – Primary 3. You will also meet other members of the team who support Primary 1. Over these two sessions we will provide you with lots of information to ensure a smooth transition for your child into Primary 1 here at Hillview.

Induction Session 1 Thursday 6th June 2024 - 1.30pm - 2.30pm

Parents and children will gather in the hall at 1.30pm. The children will be taken to their primary 1 classroom with their primary 1 teacher. During the presentation for parents and carers, we will share key information about life at Hillview Primary School with you and answer any questions that you may have about school and your child's learning. At the end of the session there will be an opportunity for you to visit the classroom and collect your child.

Induction Session 2 Thursday 13th June 2024 – 11.00am to 12.30pm

On the second induction session your child will visit and play in their classroom while parents and carers hear from some of the partners that we work with and have a cup of tea and a chat. Then there will be an opportunity for one parent to attend a lunch experience with their child which will begin at 11.45am.

We look forward to meeting you in the coming weeks and getting to know you and your family. In the meantime, other ways that you could access information about our school community are by following us on Twitter (X) @HillviewERC or accessing our school website at: https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/er/hillview/

If you have any questions or queries then please don't hesitate to contact the school number below. Yours sincerely

Mrs Jo McGregor Acting Head Teacher Hillview Primary School

Tel: 0141 570 7320